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18/12/2020  10:28:322020/5674/T OBJ Jan Brooker Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee.

No objection to removal of cherry trees, so long as they are replaced with other appropriate small trees.

The yew, however, is a nice-looking mature tree.  It would be much preferable to deal with the die-back in 

some other way.   Alternatives to felling should be considered.

15/12/2020  12:17:502020/5674/T COMMNT Louise Lewis 

Highgate

We would be grateful if the Tree Officer could find the conditions on which this development was given 

permission. It could be that the cherry trees were not planted appropriately under these conditions. It also 

looks as if the yew tree pre-dates the development and may also have been given special protection. The 

applicant should be clearer about which replacement trees they propose to plant and where and when.

Louise Lewis

Highgate Neighbourhood Forum
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